
28th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 10 Work Experience

In December, I wrote to inform you that as part of the year 10 careers curriculum during the week of Monday 27th June
students will be invited to participate in a week's work experience in the local community.

I would like to invite you to a short virtual presentation with myself, as careers lead and Wendy from the Education
Development Trust on Tuesday 8th March 2022 at 4pm. We will give further detail and  information around the benefits
of work experience, how to start looking for a placement, steps to support your child and the responsibilities of the
employer during this time.  Please access the virtual talk by clicking on this link.

Work experience is a very worthwhile opportunity and we know our students will benefit greatly from their placements.I
would appreciate it if you could fill in this short google form if you are aware of any local businesses that will support in
offering work experience placements between 27th June- 1st July. Please do not hesitate to contact me via email
(tboard@atlantic-aspirations.org) for further information regarding hosting a student.

Kind Regards

Miss T Board
Assistant Principal
Orange Faculty

https://meet.google.com/mov-arau-bqu?authuser=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jvYImgpAkZF-Tjn19t4yJUNWH3nxqtPh8nmUzLHgG-Y/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQfXpAyMXhuM-c9xK2u2wfVyMbxhVBrut7VxHQ4iiXULp99w/viewform
mailto:tboard@atlantic-aspirations.org

